
Any Rhode Islander who is enrolled in Medicaid must make sure they still 
qualify for benefits. The State will send you important updates about 
your Medicaid coverage in the mail between now and March 31, 2024. 

When you get a yellow or green notice in the mail from the State, make 
sure you take action right away.

Medicaid Members: 
Renewals are Back

Our help is free. 
Learn more at staycovered.ri.gov.

Questions? 
We can help you.
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